
The Rt Hon Liam Byrne MP, UK 
Chair of the Parliamentary Network 
on the World Bank and IMF 

 
26 February 2025 

Honourable, 

On behalf of the Parliamentary Network on the World Bank and IMF, it is my pleasure to invite you to the 2025 Global 
Parliamentary Forum (GPF), jointly organised with the World Bank Group and the IMF, that will be taking place in Washington D.C 
on 21 and 22 April, during the 2025 Spring Meetings.  
 
Please register by filling out the following registration form 
(https://registration.worldbank.org/profile/form/index.cfm?PKformID=0x73835abcd).   
 
Please click on “Parliamentary Network communication opt-in” when registering. This is a necessary step to receive all 
communications regarding the GPF, including the agenda and the logistical information. 
 
The Forum represents a unique assembly of legislators and development partners, and is dedicated to deliberations on crucial 
issues in international development. During the event, parliamentarians from all over the world have the opportunity to exchange 
knowledge and best practices concerning public policy, as well as to discuss with high-level representatives of the World Bank 
Group and IMF on how to improve collective action. 
 
The International Secretariat of the Parliamentary Network will send the definitive event programme and other relevant materials 
in due course. Please kindly note that travel and accommodation expenses are at charge of participants. 
 
For further information, please contact pmartini@parlnet.org or parliamentarians@worldbank.org. 
 
With my very best wishes, 
 

 
The Rt Hon Liam Byrne MP, UK 
Chair of the Parliamentary Network 
on the World Bank and IMF 
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